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FairfieldCity 
Celebrating diversity 

In reply please quote: A138349 

02 December 2013 

Ms Alison Milne 
Director Local Government 

Fairfield City Council, Administration Centre, 86 Avoca Road, Wakeley 2176 

Tel: (02) 9725 0222 Fax: (02) 9725 4249 ABN: 83140 439 239 

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box 0290 
QVB POST OFFICE NSW 1230 

Dear Ms Milne 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO APPLY FOR A SPECIAL RATE VARIATION 

Please be advised that Fairfield City Council resolved at its meeting held on 26 
November 2013 to notify IPART of the intent to make an application for a Special 
Rate Variation under Section 508(2) of the Local Government Act 1993, by 24 
February 2014. For your information please find attached a copy of the resolution. 

If the Tribunal requires any additional information in relation to this matter please do 
not hesitate to contact David Niven, Group Manager Place, Assets and Strategy on 
telephone  

Alan Youn 
CITY MANAGER 

Attachment: Copy of Fairfield City Council's Meeting Minutes Resolution for Supplementary 
Item 179, 26 November 2013 · 
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28 November 2013 

ATTACHMENT: 

SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM 179,26 NOVEMBER 2013 

EXHIBITION OF REVISED IP&R DOCUMENTS AND SPECIAL RATE VARIATION 

1. That the Draft Revised 2013·2017 Delivery Programs, Draft 2014-2015 
Operational Plans, Draft 2014/15- 2024/25 Long Term Financial Plan, 
Draft Appendix to the Asset Management Policy, Strategy and Plans 
2013/14-2022/23, Draft Appendix to the Workforce Management Plan 
2013/14-2022/23 and the Draft 2014-15 Pricing Policy and Fees and 
Charges be publicly exhibited from 29 November 2013 to 7 February 
2014.; and 

2. That Council notify I PART that it intends to lodge an application for a 
Special Rate Variation in 2014. 




